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Question 

 

MG-1 SUPPLEMENT 

 

 In its November 7, 2024, response to MG-1, the Company stated that minor 

modifications were necessarily made to the Project Site as a result of a rigorous 

permitting process and input from local and state agencies subsequent to the 

Department’s initial review of the Company’s 30 percent design plan.  Please 

explain how the alignment of the soundwall has changed since June 30, 2023. 

 

Response: 

 

 

The soundwall is not straight across the property.  The movement of the 

wall averages 14 feet across the northern span along Milford Street.  

Specifically, the average distance between the previous wall and the house 

at 56 Milford Street was 137 feet and is now approximately 123 feet, a delta 

of 14 feet.  Similarly, the distance between the previous wall and the house 

at 54 Milford Street was approximately 137 feet.  The average distance 

between the current wall and the house at 54 Milford Street is 123 feet, a 

delta of 14 feet.  The far eastern side of the northern wall along Milford 

Street shifted approximately 1-2 feet on average further into the Project Site 

and away from the street. 

 

The wall on the east side of the site that runs in a north to south direction 

shifted approximately 3 feet into the Project Site and away from the 

wetlands and the brook. 

 




